
 

 

New Dates Set for the World Masters Games Kansai, Japan 

 

We are delighted to announce that the next World Masters Games has finally been rescheduled 

as follows: 

From 13th to 29th May, 2022 

Click for details >>>  https://wmg2021.jp/en/news/detail?id=1966 

 

Please accept our sincere apologies for the delay in rescheduling. 

The slots for participants who have already made an entry are secure. 

Changes to events due to the new schedule will be announced as promptly as possible. Be sure 

to check for these and other updates on our World Masters Games 2021 website: 

https://wmg2021.jp/en/ . 

 

Masters Athletes, come and join us! 

#Play Your Passion   #Masters Together 
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